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WSC MEETING SUMMARY 

 COMMITTEE NAME  
Shepparton Water Services Committee Meeting 

MEETING DATE 12 December 2017 

ATTENDEES 

WSC members:  Craig Reynolds (Chair),Kevin Minogue (Deputy Chair),  John 
Horder, Alan Strang, Rod Squires, David Woodhouse 
 
GMW attendees:  David Irvine (CSM Shepparton), Peter Clydesdale (Reg 
Manager – East), Bianca Atley (Water Quality Co-Ord), Greg Smith (Mgr Water 
Quality),  Wayne Budde (CSO-Tungamah) 
 
Visitors: Sharni Rankin (NCCMA) 

APOLOGIES  
Main Topics Discussed 

BGA Update 

• Provided the committee with an overview of BGA explaining what is Blue-Green Algae and the different 
types of BGA. 

• Presented the committee with 5 options to consider to minimise the risk of a system shut down like 
what occurred this winter to the Tungamah customers  

• The committee agreed to trial option 1 and requested GMW do some research into treating the 
Tungamah dam with Phoslock        

 

 (NCCMA) 

• Updated the members on the Plan2Farm Project currently being run in conjunction with Connections 
and the NCCMA.  

 


